
Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 23rd September 2020 

 READER OF THE WEEK 
For children who consistently read at home. 

 

Reception = Xander Haugh 

Class 1 = Kaya Montague 

Class 2 =  Eliza Rafiq 

Class 3 =  Taylor Hanson 

Class 4 = Violet Benjamin 

Class 5 = Elysha Parish 

Class 6 =  Anastasia Garbutt-Maher 

 

All parents will have received an email this week about our 

PHSE scheme and the new RSE statutory curriculum. 

Bunnies =  Alfie Moss 
Owls =  Vinnie Preston 
Reception =  Leo Vincze 
Class 1 =   Amelia Greenwood 
Class 2 =   Chloe Houghton 
Class 3 =  Clara Abbey 
Class 4 =   Finn Abbey 
Class 5 =    Mason Holmes 
Class 6 =    Max Kennedy 

Please send 

your child 

with 50p on 

Friday so that 

they can buy 

a cake. 

 

We are accepting donations of bought buns, mini-rolls 

and cupcakes all week 

Today (Wednesday 20th Sep-

tember) all children will receive a 

Flu Immunisation letter. Please 

can these be completed and    

returned to school ASAP. 

 

 
 

For showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust or Honesty 
 

Bunnies =  Oliver Garvey 
Owls =   Ollie Riding 
Reception =  Eloise McManus 
Class 1 =   Jasper Duxbury 
Class 2 =   Ibrahim 
Class 3 =  Layla Ashton 
Class 4 =    Lola Smith 
Class 5 =    Alfie Harris 
Class 6 =   Lacey Thresher 

For children who have a positive ‘can do’ learning attitude. 

Stars of  the 

Week 

An absence guide for parents is available on 

our school website homepage. 

Educating children for  

175 years 
 

1845 to 2020 

Our Wraparound (Breakfast Club and   
After School Club) register is now full. 
We are only  allowed 15  children in 
each wraparound bubble. These places 
have now been taken. Parents who have secured a 
place will be able to see their bookings on our      
Gateway App. Thank you.  

Has your child accessed Google Classroom? 
They can now access their      
homework remotely, Please see 
their personalised letter which 
was sent home last week. 

We do understand that staggered start and finish 
times can be inconvenient for families. However we 
would be grateful if parents did not arrive at the school 
gates early as we are trying to avoid congestion 
around school. If you do have to wait, please wait in a 
socially distanced line to allow other families to safely 
pass on the pavement.  Parents can wear a face    
covering to enter the school grounds if they wish. 

Year 4 will be returning to their swimming lessons on 

Wednesday 30th September and will need a full kit 

each week. Thanks. :) 


